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Remote potable water refill station is available besides POST 23 next to runway 6L/24R (north side of 
airport). Service providers will be required to supply their personal water hose in order to utilize the refill 

station. Refill station will NOT be equipped with a the water hose unit

This is a reminder for the TBIT Airlines and Service Providers, that in order maintain a clean and 
safe service, water hose units must be up-kept with proper sanitary guidelines to ensure no 
cross contamination. 




